
federal transfers in cases where a provincial plan 
fails to comply with the conditions set out in the 
Hospital Insurance and Diagnostic Services Act or 
the Medical Care Act. Thus, in case federal-pro­
vincial negotiations fail to achieve agreement on 
program conditions, the Task Force would expect 
provisions for some withholding of federal finan­
cial support to provincial plans that do not meet 
fully those conditions as interpreted in this report.
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